RECEIVED

SWEENEY'S WEENEY'S MAR 05 203
DUVAL STREET, KEY WEST CITY MANAGER

Mr. Jim Scholl

City Manager

City of Key West, Florida
1300 White Street

Key West, FL 33040

Dear Mr. Scholl:

Pursuant to our conversation last week, this is to confirm I am
respectfully requesting a hardship transfer of my mobile vendor
license (MBV 0012777) under the guidelines set forth in City Ordinance
18-325 (Transferability of Vendor License) to MR. KEITH ROBERTS.

I appreciate your understanding of my personal situation. Keith will
uphold the standards we set on United and Duval these past 3 years,
and he is a credit to the Community. He understands the business, and
will be a great addition to the local scene on United.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated approval. I will be leaving
for NJ to spend an extended time with my family on 24 March 2019, so I
respectfully request this be put on the 20 March 2019 City Commission
agenda for approval.

Respectfully,
Owner, Sweeney’s Weeneys

305-587-7155
2dogsinkeywest@gmail.com



